
 

 

 Fenstanton and Hilton Primary School and Nursery 

Newsletter:  April 29th 2022 

A message from the Headteacher: 
 

It has been another busy 

week in school with plenty to 

celebrate.  We were delighted 

that the Year 3 and Year 4 

children were able to have a 

great day at Cambridge 

University Botanic Gardens 

yesterday.  After such a long 

gap in school trips, the 

children represented the 

school really well and had an 

enjoyable day. We are looking 

forward to many more trips 

being organised in the coming 

weeks and terms. 

 

Bikeability 

There will be another exciting 

day for Year 3 and Year 4 next 

Thursday as they take their 

Bikeability course. Details and 

sign up forms have already 

been finalised by Mrs Howard.   

Please remember to give the 

bikes a quick safety check and 

remember those helmets! 

 

PTA After School Disco 

You will have seen that next 

Friday, May 6th, the PTA are 

hosting discos for the 

children. These take place on 

Friday afternoon: 

 Reception and KS1 at 

3.15pm, followed by Key  

 KS2 at 4.45pm.   

Please pay and sign up online 

for Reception and Key Stage 1 

on Pay360; Key Stage 2 is pay 

on the door with no prior 

sign-up to complete. 

 

Thank you to the PTA for 

being so keen to make this 

happen. Please look out for 

future dates from the PTA and 

the activities coming up. 

 

To allow the Reception and 

Key Stage 1 children, in 

particular, a smooth transition 

from school to the disco, next 

Friday will be a ‘non-uniform’ 

day for all children across the 

school. Please make a note of 

this for your diaries. 

 

I hope you will enjoy a happy 

and peaceful Bank Holiday 

weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Richard Martin. 

 
Other News/Reminders: 
 

Lunchtime 

Due to the Bank Holiday, the 

Monday Lunch Menu will be 

moved to Tuesday’s menu 

next week.  Apologies for any 

inconvenience. 

 

A reminder that the Vision 

Screening Year R & Year 1 will 

be taking place on Friday, 13th 

May.  If you have not OPTED 

OUT (see-attached form) you 

do not need to do anything 

further, as your child will 

automatically take part in this 

screening.  If you wish your 

child to OPT OUT, please 

complete the form and return 

it to the School Office by 

Monday, 25th April. 

 

The Pre-School is 

hosting an Open 

Afternoon on Tuesday 

10th May from 4.30pm-5.30pm 

for prospective 

parents.  Anyone with a child 

approaching Pre-School age is 

welcome.  We accept children 

from 3 years old and you can 

reserve your child’s place from 

2 years old.  

 

To register your interest or for 

further information, please 

email Rebecca at 

fenstantonpreschool@fenstan

ton.cambs.sch.uk 

 

Dates for the Diary 2022  
 
May Day – 2nd May – school 
closed. 
 
Non School Uniform Day – 
Friday, 6th May  
 
PTA School Disco – Friday, 6th 
May  
 
Y6 SATS Week - 9th- 12th May 
 
Pre-School Open Afternoon – 
Tuesday, 10th May 
 
Vision Screening for YR&Y1 – 
Friday, 13th May 
 
Child Measurement Mop Up 
Session – Thursday, 19th May 
(for children that were absent 
the first time ONLY) 
 
Half Term – Monday 30th 
May Friday, 3rd June  
 
Summer Term Closes on  
Friday, 22nd July 
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